
   MCS News  
October 2, 2017 

www.mobilechristian.org 
The Lord is not slow in keeping his promise, as some understand slowness. Instead he is patient with 

you, not wanting anyone to perish, but everyone to come to repentance. 2 Peter 3:9 
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Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 

 
10/02/17—MSVB Tournament @ UMS 
10/02/17—JV Volleyball @ Theodore (4:30/5:30) 
10/03/17—ACT Seniors only  
10/03/17—V Volleyball Tri Match @ MCS  
10/03/17—MS Volleyball Tournament @ UMS 
10/05/17—MS Football @ Faith Academy (6:00) 
10/05/17—V/JV Volleyball @ Cottage Hill (4:30/5:30) 
10/05/17—Varsity Football vs. Flomaton @ MCS (7:00) 
10/06/17—Robotics Meeting (8AM-12PM) (AUD) 
10/09/17—NO SCHOOL (Teacher In-service) 
10/09/17—JV Football @ Bayside (6:00) 
10/10/17—V Volleyball vs. Bayside @ MCS (4:30/5:30) 
10/10/17—College Fair @ MCS (6PM-8PM) 
10/11/17—PSAT Test 
10/12/17—MSFB vs. Bayside @ MCS (6:00) 
10/12/17—JV/V Volleyball @ Clarke County (4:30/5:30) 
10/12/17—Senior Luncheon (12:30-1:30) (LD) 
10/13/17—Varsity Football @ Hillcrest Evergreen (7:00) 
10/14/17—Robotics Meeting (8AM-12PM) (AUD) 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Lunch Menu for October 2nd - October 6th:  
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday - Zaxby’s  
Tuesday – Firehouse Subs & Salads & Chili 
Wednesday—Chick-Fil-A & Firehouse Subs & Salads 
Thursday – San Miguel’s- Burritos 
& Asian Gardens-General Tso’s & Sweet & Sour Chicken 
Friday- Pizza by the Slice & Firehouse Salads and Chili 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Justin Barnes 

(2005) who was awarded the 

2017 “Alumnus of the Year” 

Friday during a special 

Homecoming/Alumni Chapel. 

Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits 
7:00 am - 7:55 am Thursday 

Morning’s in front of the cafeteria. $3.00 

$3.00 
 

SPELLING BEE  
Grades 4-8 

The Spelling Bee will be held this year on 

Tuesday, November 7th in the auditorium. 

If you would like to participate, please bring 

$3 to your English teacher to 

register by October 16th. The list of words 

to study will be given to the student when 

the $3 is paid. No parents are allowed to 

attend the school Spelling Bee. 

MCS Elementary Football/Volleyball 
 

*The FINAL Elementary HOME Football 

game is tomorrow 10/3/17 at 6:00 vs. 

Resurrection. 

 

*Come out and support our girls at 

HOME this Saturday morning from 9AM - 

12PM as they take on Cottage Hill and 

Bayside. 

 

 
Counselor’s Corner 

*Next Tuesday, October 10, we will be hosting 
the College Fair. Over 40 colleges will be 

sending reps for this. This Fair is intended to 
give especially juniors and seniors a venue in 
which to speak to representatives from many 
different colleges. We join with Cottage Hill 

and Faith for this event each year. It is from 6-8 
in our multipurpose room.  

 
*Next Wednesday, October 11th, Harding 

Representative (12:30-2:00) (LD) 

The Cheerleaders will be selling 
tattoos this Friday October 6

th
  

Before school!! 

 
 

Congratulations to 
Jordan Wilson 

who received the 
“Harrison Leff 

Heart of a 
Leopard School 

Spirit Award” 
during our 

Homecoming/ 
Alumni chapel. 

 

Congratulations 
to Courtney 

Glenn who was 
crowned Mobile 
Christian 2017 
Homecoming 
Queen Friday 
night during 

halftime. 

 

No School October 9
th 

 

 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.crosswalkmail.com/vrhjvmfgjrjnfygtnkbzqndqfmnypbbyrhfqvvthpfrfkyv_zszspwdzwplw.html
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm


 
  

  

       
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEARBOOKS 
We are selling 2017-2018 Yearbooks now. These 

yearbooks will cover this school year.  The last day 

to purchase your yearbooks is December 8, 2017!!! 

($75.00) 

If purchasing with a credit card, you can 

visit www.yearbookordercenter.com. Our yearbook is 

Order #945.  Please turn form into office if ordering 

with Cash or Check. 

 
 

 MCS Elementary Basketball Sign Ups 

are ONLINE 

The Youth Development Basketball league offers an 

opportunity for our students to compete against other 

area schools.  Cost for MCS students is $50.  Jerseys 

and shorts will be provided by the MCS basketball 

program.  League details are below: 

Season is seven weeks beginning November 

4th and ending December 16th 

Games will be every Saturday morning, excluding 25 

November (after Thanksgiving) 

    Each team will play at least 6 games 
    2 age divisions, (1) 3rd-4th grade (2) 5th-6th grade 
    Schools can enter multiple teams into each league 

 

Sign up online by Tuesday October 3rd 
at www.tinyurl.com/MCSbasketball2017 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Holland Chupek who 
will represent Mobile Christian as the 
Rotary Club Student of the Week in 

December. 
 

WE NEED YOU & YOUR SHOE BOXES!! 

MCS will be helping the Samaritan’s Purse Organization with 
Operation Christmas Child this year! We will be collecting items 
for shoe box gifts during Spiritual Emphasis Week (November 

13-17). Before then we NEED shoe boxes! If you have any 
shoe boxes that you could donate please get them to Kara 

Hodges- guidance counselor in the high school building. We 
will start collecting boxes immediately. 

Also, if you are interested in donating items for the shoe boxes 
you can start picking up those items anytime. The more the 

better! But please do not send them until Spiritual 
Emphasis Week. We will not be able to store them. 

This is a great way to teach children about giving and helping 

others that are less fortunate!  

List of Acceptable Items   
 A “WOW” toy: such as a doll, soccer ball (deflated) with pump, or 

stuffed animal; School Supplies: pencils, pens, crayons, 
notebooks, coloring books, etc. 

 Other Toys: Cars, puzzles, jump ropes, yoyos, craft ideas  

 Non-Liquid Hygiene Items: toothbrushes, bars of soap, 
washcloths, combs, etc. 

If you have any questions you can contact Kara Hodges at 
kara_hodges@mobilechristian.org. Also, if you have not heard of 
Operation Christmas Child and would like to learn more, here is 
the website: 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/what-we-do/operation-
christmas-child/ 

 

 

ACT Comprehensive Review 

*Peggy Varnado is holding two identical 

comprehensive reviews before the 

A.C.T. on October 28. 

*The first one is on Sunday 

afternoon, October 22, from 1:15 to 

4:00 pm, at Parkway Heights United 

Methodist Church in Hattiesburg, 

MS.   

*The second review is to be held after 

school on Tuesday, October 24, 

from 3:30 to 6:15 pm, at Redeemer 

Lutheran Church in Fairhope, AL.   
Please call me if you have questions: 601.466.1406.  We 

will hit the major strategies in each subject area and will 

do as much guided practice with error analysis as we can 

fit in.  I will also work on boosting self confidence for the 

test.  I have a good number of seats open at the moment 

so I hope to see some of your students on whichever day 

suits them best.  Thank you as always for your allowing 

me to work with your wonderful students. 

 

’

 

Our BOX TOP RACE begins Monday 
October 9th and runs thru Tuesday October 

24th. Lower Elementary Classes will be 
competing against each other to see which 
one will bring in the most General Mills Box 

Tops to help raise money for our school. 
Each Box Top is worth is 10 cents and 

looks like the one below. 

 

 They really add up! One year we raised 
over 3,400! The winning class will receive 
a PARTY! If you have questions, please 

contact Suzanne Jay at 445-5326. 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
http://www.tinyurl.com/MCSbasketball2017
mailto:kara_hodges@mobilechristian.org
tel:(601)%20466-1406

